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21/07/2024  12:28:072024/2199/P OBJ Anna Thornton We live in the top flat at 10 Greenaway Gardens and our boundary abuts 15 Oakhill Avenue. We have no 

objection in principle to the new side entrance but wanted to note that two very high, white, fake 'Doric 

columns' have already been constructed in the garden of 15 Oakhill. They are totally out of keeping with any 

other entrances on Greenaway Gardens and seem very inappropriate for a Conservation Area. They are 

clearly visible from the road.
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